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NOTE ON PROPOSED REVISIONS TO THE COUNTY CHAMPIONSHIP RULES
The Board is minded to revise the rules with effect from 2012-13.  It is not envisaged that Council will be asked to approve the new version in detail.  However, Council’s comments are sought on the draft version presented in these papers.  The wishes of Council on specific points will carry weight which the Board would ignore at its peril.
The draft presented is extensively re-written and re-arranged with the aim of improving clarity and accuracy, but changes of substance are not very numerous.  The major ones are detailed below.
The Union Stage
The rules have long been vague about the relationship between Union and National stages.  An attempt has been made, in this new draft, to bring the rules into line with actual practice.  When closely examined, the existing links between the two stages are very loose.  Indeed, it is not even clear that a team has to play in a Union competition in order to be nominated.
The new draft changes very little in practical terms.  But one change is real.  Section A requires an ECF entry fee from teams playing in the national stage, in contrast to the existing rule which requires one from every team that plays in the Union stage.  Council may wish to express a view on this.
The new rules (A4) also require all players to be ECF Members at the national stage, though not at the Union stage.

Other changes
C1.2(a)
suggests a revised approach to the grading regulations.  It could, perhaps, be refined.  Reference might also be made to January grades.  Council’s views are invited.
C4.1
provides two alternative penalties for overgrading in the Minor Counties.  (The current rules do not specify a penalty.)  Council’s views are invited.

D2.2
removes an anomaly which permitted third nominees to go straight to the QF while second nominees had to play in the Preliminary round.

D3.1

places the Final one week earlier so that the whole season goes into one grading season.  Other dates are adjusted to preserve a three-week interval between rounds.

D5
attempts to drag some match captains into the last decade of the 20th century.

E2.3
suggests a change which Council may wish to express a view on.  The second version, given as an alternative, represents the status quo.

E4.2

proposes that the captain winning the toss gets choice of colours.  This seems only fair in view of E5.1(iii), which may penalise him for having white on odd.

